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Hello, 

Many thanks to all the families who came to our 

summer fete on Saturday and to cheer on the 

children at our sports days. I am still finalising the 

calendar for next year, but there will be more 

opportunities for us to welcome parents into school - 

for family days and class assemblies, but also for 

special events, such as art or maths weeks, where 

you may have skills and talents you'd love to share 

with the children. In addition, if any parents would 

be interested in volunteering a small amount of time 

on a regular basis, we would love to welcome parents 

into school to support with reading or in the library - 

more details in September. 

Thank you to everyone who completed the 

parent questionnaire (apologies for the technical 

difficulties!) - your views are vital in helping me and 

the staff plan the future development of the school. 

Please remind your children that school 

uniform should be worn every day except on Fridays 

and that they must remember to bring in their water 

bottles and maybe a sunhat next week, as the 

weather is forecast to be exceptionally hot.  There 

are only two weeks of term left but I hope lots of 

children will take part in the summer reading 

challenge over the holidays: find out more at 

https://www.ideastore.co.uk/children-families 

Enjoy the weekend,     Gemma Anidi, Headteacher 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

 

Sprouts – Olivia and Ayman 

Broccoli – Ahlam and Ismaeel 

Curly Kale – Aahil and Leah 

Beetroot – Milind and Thomas 

Basil – Tara and Dawud 

Thyme – Maude and Jax 

Mint – Ajmain and Sam 

Lavender – Luke and 

Juwairiyah 

Cherry – Musa and Arthur 

Rowan – Musa and Ismaeel 

Willow – Harry L and Lola 

Oak – Tayiba and Ali 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 15th July, 9am in the schoolhouse, PTA Annual General Meeting – all invited. Please come along to hear what the 

PTA have achieved this year and to talk about future plans for fundraising and community events. 

Important dates for Year 6: Thursday 14th July - Year 6 Disco 4pm-5:45pm; Thursday 21st July - Shrek performance 

6pm; Friday 22nd July - Year 6 leavers' assembly 9:05am. 

Last day of term: School closes at 1.40pm for Nursery, Reception and Years 3-6 and at 1.50pm for Years 1&2 on 

Friday 22nd July. School reopens on Monday 5th September. 

 

 

Our week in KS1 
We said goodbye to our wonderful student teachers, thanked them for all 
their help and sent them off to become full teachers in September. 
       We also had a wonderful sports day; we were all really impressed by 
how gracious and supportive of each other our children and parents were.  
Thanks so much to James for coordinating such an awesome athletic 
event! 
       Next week is going to be a scorcher so KS1 ask that children come in 
with their bottles, a sunhat if possible and in breathable clothing if they can. 
 

To access this newsletter from the borough with lots 

of useful information for parents  click here 

Please could Year 4 bring in shoe boxes, 

egg cartons and other junk modelling 

material for their art lesson next week? 

Many thanks. 

https://www.ideastore.co.uk/children-families
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKTOWERHAMLETS/bulletins/31e095b

